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the Lancashire T&F entry form is now available on line and the online
entry system is also now live at the Track & Field page of the county
website. Online entry is preferred as there is then less admin.

http://www.lancsaa.co.uk/track%20and%20field.html

The entry form has two QRcodes, that can be scanned using a Smart Phone,
and open up the online entry system for Saturday or Sunday.

The poster advertising the 5000m T&F Championship also has a QRcode for
Saturday online entry.

Both are enclosed for your convenience. Please can you bring these to
the attention of your Lancashire qualified athletes.

In addition could I ask you to encourage your qualified and qualifying
officials to make themselves available as officials at the
Championships.

And finally can I remind you that there are Level 1 T&F Officials
courses at Witton Park, Blackburn on Sunday 26th March. A few more
candidates would guarantee no course cancellation.

Regards

JimK
Lancs AA T&F Sec
Lancs AA Officials Sec
